
 

 
 
September 1, 2021  
 
 
VIA E-MAIL & REGULAR MAIL 
 
Applicant: 
Willamette Valley Land, LLC 
c/o Paul Kuehne 
PO Box 99 
Lafayette, OR 97127 
paul@creeksidevalleyfarms.com 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Allocation of Conserved Water Application CW-124 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the Final Order of Approval on Completion of Allocation of 
Conserved Water CW-124.  Please pay special attention to the deadline for filing submitting the 
Request for Finalization of July 31, 2022.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at 503-979-9896 or teri.k.hranac@oregon.gov, if I may be 
of assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Teri Hranac 
Allocation of Conserved Water 
Transfer and Conservation Section 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: CW-124 

Eric Urstadt, Agent (via email at ericurstadt@hotmail.com) 
Joel Plahn, District #22 Watermaster (via e-mail) 

 




